
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 

Newsletter 19th November 2021  

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It has been another busy week at St Gregory’s! Year 1 and 

Year 2 visited the cinema to see Peter Rabbit 2 on Wednesday 

and Year 3 and Year 4 visited the cinema today to see Boss 

Baby 2. The children’s attitude and behaviour was exemplary 

and they thoroughly enjoyed the films! 

 

Today, your child will have brought home information about 

Children’s Liturgy in our local parishes. Some of our children 

were visited today by the Children’s Liturgy leaders from the 

Parish of St Gregory the Great Parish and Sacred Heart Parish 

and took part in an exciting drama workshop.  

 

Our PTFA are gearing up for Christmas and you will receive 

details of Christmas Film Nights for Year 1 and above via 

ParentMail. We also have a non-uniform day on Tuesday 23rd 

November. We ask that, in exchange for the privilege of 

wearing non-uniform, the children bring in a gift that can be 

part of a rainbow hamper. This is always a very popular PTFA 

fundraiser! 
 

We hope you have a wonderful weekend and look forward to 

seeing the children next week. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Yuen 
 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Advent Term 
 

 

Please note school will be closed on 

Friday 26 November 2021 for Staff INSET 

Day 
 

Term ends: Friday 17th December 2021 
 

Lent Term 
 

Term starts: Wednesday 5th January 

2022 
 

Term ends: Friday 11th February 2022 
 

Half Term: Monday 14th February 2022 -

Friday 18th February 2022 
 

Term starts: Monday 21st February 2022 
 

Term ends: Friday 1st April 2022 
 

Find the full calendar here. 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 2021-22 

 

Star Readers! 

 

We have around 50 children from Year 3 to 

Year 6 taking part in the Junior Duke Award. 

We have thoroughly enjoyed hearing about 

all the challenges they have worked on at 

home. We have                                                                   

loved seeing                                                           

(and tasting!)                                                                                  

the evidence of                                                 

the challenges                                                   

too! Keep up the                                                                     

hard work!  

Café 1850 (at Northampton Cathedral, NN2 

6AG) invite you to join them for breakfast on 

Friday 3rd December and support Elf Day, 

raising funds for the Alzheimers Society – they 

advise booking! Find them on Instagram 

@cafe1850northampton 

 

 

 

Junior Duke Award 

 

Café 1850 

At St Gregory’s, we work to instil excellent reading behaviours in 

our children and are working to ensure all pupils have the 

opportunity to develop a love of reading. 

Mrs Cowell, has several reading groups running throughout the 

school and her Year                                                                                 

5 group have just                                                                                          

finished reading                                                                                           

‘The Twits’ together! 

The children gave the                                                                              

book 10/10 and said                                                                                    

that they enjoy the                                                                                   

opportunity to read                                                                                   

with their friends.  

 

 

                                                 

St Gregory’s Leaders 

Our pupil leaders have been very busy this term, learning about and 

raising awareness of various topics as part of our learning in PSHE, 

including Black History Month and Anti-Bullying Week.  

Several of our older PSHE Ambassadors have prepared and delivered 

assemblies on these topics and are always willing to give their time 

and energy to raising awareness and building compassion in our 

pupils.  

We are very proud of all their efforts! 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3285&type=pdf

